
 

ACAPELLA SKETCH COMEDY CHARACTER 

(Warming Up) Oh hey… didn’t see you there… to busy being what’s 
the word-- aca-mazing ! So hi I’m Delaney Dally and as you can 
obviously tell I am an acapella singer! Once, I tried out for 
the Pitch Perfect movie, but got turned down because they were 
afraid I would outshine Anna Kendrick-- which is totally true!! 
I mean come on, her… me… tbh her voice is kind of aca-ugly . 
Besides, now I got this chance to be in the Pitch Perfect leg 
shaving commercial so if you didn’t recognize me, NOW YOU DO! 
Yeah I was the cactus that everybody pointed at when talking 
about their spiny legs. But don’t worry boys, my legs are 
smooth! Aside from film career, I’m apart of the “All About That 
Bass” acapella group where I am one of the featured performers! 
We do covers of classic and new songs! For the senior/elderly 
people one song we do is “Walk Like A Man” by Four Seasons, I 
mean I don’t really know what it is, but I mean they are gonna 
push up daisies anyways so better give them what they want! My 
part is “Walk, Walk, Walk, Walk, oo-oo-oo-oo-ooh”. Another 
popular one is Thriller (that's for the Halloween show) where I 
do the "dee-deeeee-din-din-din". I also do the "badabda" part 
somewhere. Yup, so I guess you can say I am an international 
acapella singer since I am open to many different vocal stylings 
of acapella. I am aca-dorable ! However, my all-time favorite has 
to be “Beautiful” where I go “We are beautiful, In every single 
way, Yes words can't bring us down,Oh nooooooo, So don't you 
bring me down today”. Like what you see and hear? Subscribe to 
my YouTube channel acapellababy and every Thursday will better 
because you get to hear my beautiful voooooiiiiicccceeee! 
(Pause) Rocked that. 
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